Garden Oaks Gazette

n 1500

OCTOBER 1982

circulation 1500

COVERED DISH DINNER TUESDAY OCTOBER 5TH FROM 7:30 - 9:00 pm

Garden Oaks Baptist Church's Fellowship Hall at the corner of W. 34th and North Shepherd will be the site of our October Civic Club Meeting and covered dish dinner. We will try to start serving shortly after 7:30 and a meeting of the Civic Club will be held after the meal.

Bring your favorite dish and be ready to sample some of the best food on the North side of Houston. Do not bring serving spoons in your dishes as the Civic Club will provide these. The meeting following the dinner will be short so bring the kids and we won't stay past 9:00.

If you are newcomers to Garden Oaks, here is your chance to meet some new neighbors and learn what's happening in this area.

Bill Bijak
PRESIDENT

 $\frac{\text{NOTICE}}{\text{resident?}}$ - Were you awarded a lifetime membership as an original resident? If so, please call Willard Mills, 686-6592, to record your membership and update our records. Thanks

	CIVIC	CLUB	MEMBERSHIP	FORM	\$5.00/year
				Mail To:	
NAME					KS CIVIC CLUB
ADDRESS_				Treasure	
TELEPHONE NUMBER					41st Street Texas 77018

Northwest YMCA

Bridge lessons are going to be offered at the Northwest YMCA on 1234 W. 34th St. The class is for beginners and intermediate players. To teach new bridge players the skills of beginning bridge, to make knowledgeable players better partners and to make bridge playing an enjoyable experience. Begins Tues. October 5th from 7:00 to 9:00 pm for seven weeks. For more information call the Northwest YMCA at 869-3378.

Bids for Painting Civic Club

Anyone interested in submitting a bid for the painting of the Civic Club Building should call Bill Bijak at 688-2097. We will make a decision at the November Civic Club meeting as to the bids recieved.

State Representative Candidates

The Democratic and Republican candidates for the State Representative Post for our area, have both indicated that they will possibly show up at our Covered Dish Dinner. It will be a good chance for you to meet Randy Neumeyer and David Patronella and they both promised to bring a covered dish and not make any speeches. Be sure to get the vote on November 2nd.

"21 inches of Nappiness"
Lisa Marie Lehmann was born to her
proud parents Mary and Mark on August 25th. They live at 236 W. 33rd and
we heard that Lisa will be bringing
her parents to the covered dish dinner
to show them off.



Garden Oaks Trustees to be introduced

The October Civic Club meeting and covered dish dinner will provide people in this area a chance to meet the Board of Trustees. This is a seperate entity apart form the Civic Club and its members are responsible for the maintenance of our deed restrictions. Glenda McKinney is president of the Board of Trustees and will introduce each sections members.

Home Tour Comin' Along

Plans for the upcoming Home Tour will be discussed at the October meeting and the announcement of the selected homes will be made. The date for this years tour will be December the 5th from 1:00 till 5:00 pm. The Carden Club will be handling the bake sale during the tour.

Help at Holloween

Halloween is a special time for children but a difficult time for diabetics. This year the Juvenile Diabetes Foundation is asking youngsters to join our "Treat a Child Who Can't Have a Treat" canister campaign to collect funds for medical research on Halloween Night. JDF is a non-profit voluntary health agency committed to finding a cure for diabetes. Children or adults bringing in \$25 or more win a Free T-shirt. There are larger prizes to be earned also. Call 965-9742.

Halloween Bazaar

The Houston Skyline Club of the Westend Clinic will be holding their Halloween Bazaar on Thursday, October 28th from 10 till 3 pm. The procedes go towards the purchase of a van for Westend Mental Health Outpatients. There will be food, games, prizes, barbecue etc.. Held on 190 Heights Blvd.

